
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I am honored to be recognized as a 2020 Kingston  
Technology–Hoag Classic scholar. I am writing to thank you  
for your generous support towards my higher education. 

The Kingston Technology-Hoag Classic Scholarship  
is important to me because it will provide the financial  
resources necessary for me to achieve a bachelor’s  
in psychology. 

With this degree, I hope to further my ability to serve the  
Hoag community in becoming a part of the After-School 
Program: Intervention and Resiliency Education, or ASPIRE 
Program, as a mental health therapist. 

Venesha 
Antenorcruz
Business Associate 
Business Services

Thank you for your generosity in providing this academic 
award. Your financial generosity has allowed me to be one  
step closer to my education and professional aspirations.  
This award has also inspired me to use my education  
to help others by giving back to the community.  
With this scholarship, I will continue to build  
my understanding of psychology and improve  
the health and well-being of not only  
myself but also the community at Hoag. 

Sincerely,  
Venesha Jasmine Antenorcruz 
Business Associate, Business Services

•	 Years at Hoag: 2
•	 Pursuing a bachelor’s in psychology
•	 �Scholarship will provide the financial resources  

necessary to help her achieve her degree
•	 Psychology has always been a huge passion for her
•	 �With this degree, she hopes to further her ability  

to serve the Hoag community in becoming part 
of the After-School Program: Intervention and 
Resiliency Education, or ASPIRE Program,  
as a mental health therapist


